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[image: image3.wmf][image: image2.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  





REPORT CARDS


Report cards will be released Tuesday, November 27. Parent teacher conferences will be held on Thursday, November 29 from 1pm to 5pm. A notice with the time of your appointment will be enclosed with your child’s report. If you are unable to make this appointment please call your child’s teacher to arrange an alternate time. Please note that students will be released at 12 noon and there will be no classes for Kindergarten on this day.


 


PICTURE FUNDRAISER


Please return all tickets and monies to school by no later than November 30. If you would like more tickets please ask your child to request them at the office. The first issue of tickets must be returned before additional tickets are allocated. Thanks for your continued support of music programming at Epiphany. 





PUBLIC HEARING MEETING


Individuals/organizations or school councils who wish to make a presentation (10 minute maximum) at the next public hearing at Crescent Collegiate on December 3 are requested to schedule an appointment by contacting Ms. Maureen Sheppard @758-2381 or email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:maureensheppard@esdnl.ca" �maureensheppard@esdnl.ca� by Tuesday, November 20








AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS SCHEDULE


Please note that the current week will mark the end of after-school sports until after the Christmas break. This is necessary to accommodate parent teacher interviews and to prepare for the Christmas Concert. 





SCHOOL WEBSITE UP AND RUNNING!


Please check the website below for a copy of the 2011-12 annual school report as well as our one year school development plan.  


� HYPERLINK "http://epiphanyelementary.weebly.com" �http://epiphanyelementary.weebly.com�


BIZARRE


Epiphany will be hosting a bizarre on December 8. There will be a bake sale, pictures with Santa, flea market and other games and activities. If you have any used or new items that you would like to donate please send them along to school at your earliest convenience.   Proceeds are in aid of instructional programming at Epiphany. Each family and/or extended family is asked to donate 3 baked items.  For further details you may contact Marion Simms @ 588-2047 or any member of the school council.    





RECYCLING BLITZ


We would like to extend a sincere thank-you to those of you who helped to make our recycling blitz a success! Thanks to everyone who contributed.








ALLERGIES


Please be advised that kiwi is not permitted in the school. Students are free to bring all other foods.





  
































Epiphany Elementary Mission Statement





“In active partnership with the community, Epiphany Elementary is committed to providing a child-centered, nurturing environment that focuses on student involvement, learning and achievement.”  





























Principal:   Roger Green 


rogergreen@esdnl.ca
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� HYPERLINK "http://epiphanyelementary.weebly.com" �http://epiphanyelementary.weebly.com�



















































































































































































Dates to Remember: 





November 27


Reports Released





November 29


Parent Teacher Conferences (No classes for Kindergarten)





November 30


Tickets and Money Due at School





December 3


Public Hearing Meeting Crescent Collegiate 6:30





December 8


School Bizarre





December 12


Christmas Concert





December 13


School Board Vote on Motion- School Board Office Spaniard’s Bay








































































































































































































































































































































































































